Brendon called me today (May 11, 2005 - 9:15 AM, EST). 

A quick phone call (17 seconds) … I'll try to remember exactly what he said. 

(I kind of interrupted him with "I love you" and Congratulations! - you'll see why!)

"This is Recruit Roach. This is to notify you that I have been dropped to Fox Training Company. I will write in a few days to give you my new address. I love you. Good-bye."

It was wonderful to hear him. His voice sounded strong and I could tell that he was excited about being transferred to a regular training platoon to begin his journey to becoming a Marine.

We anticipate that he will be graduating ~August 5, 2005.

Thank you for all your love, support, letters and prayers for Brendon.

Keep them coming. Now the real work begins!!!

Karen

